
 

The 2022 Thomas Walter Josey Comprehension High School Homecoming Parade will be held on 

Saturday, September 17th, 2022, at 10am. The parade will travel a different route due to the construction 

that is taking place on 15th Street. The parade will line up behind the Deon Grant stadium, make a left 

onto Eagles Way, right onto 15th Street, left onto MLK, left onto Essie McIntyre Blvd, and back to the 

stadium. The Richmond County Board of Education Public Safety Department and the Richmond 

County Sheriff’s Department will assist in supervising the parade participants and provide crowd 

control. The Parade will begin promptly at 10:00am; line up will begin at 7:30am. All parade 

participants will line up behind the Deon Grant Football Stadium.  

 

Parade Guidelines for Parade Participants 

All participants must complete a Parade Entry Form and pay the appropriate fee. You will receive a 

receipt to serve as confirmation of payment and entry.  

Floats, flatbeds, trucks with trailers attached, cars, trucks, and drill groups are permitted. 

There must be an adult on ALL floats, flatbeds, and trucks with trailers attached with children under 

the age of 18.  

Entry numbers will be distributed by parade officials on the day of the parade 

All parade participants are responsible for clearing any debris from the lineup area. 

Deadline for all entries will be September 2, 2022, by 3pm. NO EXCEPTIONS! 

All fees must be paid in full by September 2, 2022, by 12 noon. These fees are non-refundable 

(including in the event of inclement weather)  

 

Parade Fees 

Cars, Trucks, Drill Groups, Walking Groups……………………………………...$35.00 

Floats, Flatbeds, Trucks w/trailers attached………………………………………. $50.00 

 

If you need additional information, please contact the Parade Coordinator, Alicia Fuquay 

@ fuquaal@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us 
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